Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
The Construction Industry Licensing Board hereby gives notice: that on April 30, 2025, an Order was filed on the Petition for Variance or Waiver. The Petition was filed by Bill McCeldry, Petitioner. The Petitioner sought a variance or waiver from the rule to the extent it required him to take or have taken an exam similar to the statewide licensure exam. 

The Notice of Petition for Variance or Waiver was published in Vol. 51, No. 53, on March 18, 2025, in the Florida Administrative Register. The Board, at its meeting held on April 11, 2025 in Melbourne, Florida, denied the Petition for Variance or Waiver, finding that Petitioner is requesting a variance and/or waiver of a statutory requirement and that the Board does not have any authority to grant same.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Amanda Ackermann, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1039 or telephone: (850)487-1395, or by electronic mail to Amanda.Ackermann@myfloridalicense.com.
